Notice of Public Hearing
Edinburg CUSD #4 Board of Education

The Board of Education of the Edinburg Community Unit School District #4 will hold a Public
Hearing on Wednesday, January 15, 2025 at 5:50 pm in the District Media Center at Edinburg
Community Unit School District located at 100 E. Martin St. Edinburg, IL.

The purpose of the hearing will be to receive public comment on a proposed waiver application
to allow the district to exceed the administrative cost increase cap due to having an interim
superintendent for part of the 2024 fiscal year and a full-time superintendent for the 2025 fiscal
year.

Adam Swinger, President
Board of Education
Edinburg Community Unit School District #4



